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Sylvia Wilson Elected to Second Term as Board President  
 

PITTSBURGH, December 7, 2020 - The Pittsburgh School Board has elected officers for the 2021 fiscal 
year at this evening’s Board Organization Meeting.  Sylvia Wilson was unanimously elected President for 
a second term.  Also re-elected are Kevin Carter as First Vice-President (3rd Term) and Terry Kennedy as 
Second Vice-President (3rd term). The Board also elected Superintendent Anthony Hamlet as Secretary 
of the Board, along with three Assistant Secretaries and a School Treasurer.     
 
Ms. Sylvia Wilson – Board President  
Ms. Wilson was first elected to the Board to represent District 1 in 2013.  Before joining the Board, Ms. 
Wilson served as the Assistant to the President of the Pittsburgh Federation of Teachers (PFT) and 
served as Secretary of the PFT Executive Board for 30 years. Ms. Wilson previously taught elementary 
school throughout the Pittsburgh Public Schools for 26 years. For more than twenty years, she was an 
active volunteer with community youth baseball and football organizations. Ms. Wilson has served as 
the Board’s First-Vice President and Chairs of the Education, Personnel and Communication & 
Marketing/Public Information committees.  Additionally, Ms. Wilson currently serves as Board 
Treasurer of ALCOSAN.  
 
The chart below shares the Pittsburgh Public Schools Board Members and the District each represents.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board Member District Representative 

Ms. Sylvia Wilson 1 

Ms. Devon Taliaferro  2 

Mr. Sala Udin 3 

Mrs. Pamela Harbin  4 

Ms. Terry Kennedy 5 

Mr. William Gallagher  6 

Miss Cynthia Ann Falls 7 

 Mr. Kevin Carter  8 

Ms. Veronica Edwards 9 


